
 

 
 

Report to the Lancashire Schools Forum 
Meeting to be held on Friday 10 January 2025 
 
Item 3 
 
 
 
Schools Forum Membership 
 
 
Contact for further information:  
Schools Forum Clerk  
schoolsforum@lancashire.gov.uk 
 
 
Brief Summary 
 
This report summarises the changes to the Forum membership since the last meeting. 

The Forum is asked to: 

a) Note the report. 
b) Give thanks to Audrey Swann 
c) Welcome Lucy Ross, Richard Davis and Vanessa Nice to the Forum. 

 
 
Background  
This report provides information on Forum membership issues that have arisen since 
the last Forum meeting. Details are provided below. 
 
Audrey Swann, Headteacher for Children Looked After has resigned from her post. 
The Forum will give thanks and wish them well for the future. 
 
The Forum will wish to welcome the following new members: 
 
Primary School Governor 

• Lucy Ross, Alston Lane Catholic Primary and Nursery 
 
Academy Primary School Headteacher 

• Richard Davis, Moorside CP Academy 
 
Headteacher for Children Looked After (Observer) 

• Vanessa Nice 
 
We currently have the following vacancies which we are seeking representative for;  

• Academy Primary School Governor  
• Academy Secondary School Governor  
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